Breakout I, Wednesday Afternoon

Participants for the workshop were selected to bring together the faculty who are advancing research and education around pen computing. By and large, the attendees have a strong belief in pen computing and want to make it succeed.

The Tablet PC is no longer a new platform - it was released more than two and a half years ago, and the project dates back five years.  There have also been major changes in the tablet since it was released: advances in hardware and software, increasing deployment and applications, and evolution in Microsoft's strategy around the tablet.

In the last two and a half years, there has been a lot of interesting research around the Tablet PC, and as well growing understanding of how to use Tablet PCs in education. 

At this stage - we should examine the progress in pen computing around the Tablet PC and think about what comes next:

· Where are we today compared to where we were a year ago in pen computing? 

· Where do we want to be a year from now?

· Are we succeeding?

Breakout II, Thursday Afternoon
Group A: How do we best integrate Tablet PCs into higher education?

· What are the content/subject areas most likely to be interested in tablet use?

· What do faculty/students need in order for the tablet to be a useful technology?

· Who needs to be involved in the process?

Group B: What are the appropriate evaluation methods and metrics?

· What are the different classroom issues?

· Who is involved with this?

· How to encourage faculty to understand what appropriate evaluation methods and metrics are?

Group C: What are the current best practices for helping students and faculty to make effective use of the tablet in research and education?

· How to gather?

· Who should gather?

· How to disseminate?

